
Birchwood Elementary

Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-26 School Year

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are pleased to announce that kindergarten registration for the 2025-26 school
year will take place from January 27th to January 31st, 2024. To complete the
registration process, please call our office at 514-798-8757 to schedule an
appointment.

The following documents are required to register your child:

1. Birth Certificate: A copy of your child’s birth certificate with both parents'
names indicated.

2. Proof of Address: A valid driver’s permit or another government-issued
document confirming your current address.

3. Parent’s Proof of Eligibility: A valid passport or birth certificate of the parent
providing eligibility for the child’s registration.

4. Medical Assessments: Any relevant medical assessments for your child, such
as speech therapy, psychological evaluations, etc.

Please ensure all required documents are brought to your appointment to facilitate
a smooth registration process.

We look forward to welcoming your child to Birchwood Elementary!

Sincerely,

Administration


